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 The Annual General Body Meeting of the Old Students Association was held on 8th 

August 2018. It was attended by the members of the association. The following were elected as 

Office Bearers:  

 President:  Ms. D, Lydia 

    Teacher/Coordinator 

    Air Force School 

    Coimbatore 

 Vice President: Mrs. Elvina Mary L 

    Assistant Professor 

    Department of Mathematics (SF) 

    Nirmala College for Women 

    Coimbatore 

 Secretary:  Dr. Anin Leema S 

    Assistant Professor 

    Department of English (Aided) 

    Nirmala College for Women 

    Coimbatore 

 Treasurer:  Dr. Arockia Lancy 

    Assistant Professor 

    Department of Mathematics (Aided) 

    Nirmala College for Women 

    Coimbatore 

On 04.09.2018 a meeting was held for the members of the association in Room No: 57 at 3.30 

p.m. The following were elected as Executive Members of the Association:  



 

 Rev.Sr. Dr. Emelda Mary  Controller of Examinations & 

      Assistant Professor 

      Department of History 

      Nirmala College for Women 

      Coimbatore 

 Dr. Leema Roseline   Assistant Professor 

      Department of Commerce 

      Nirmala College for Women  

      Coimbatore 

 Dr. Caroline Joe Rosario  Assistant Professor & Head 

      Department of Botany 

      Nirmala College for Women  

      Coimbatore 

 Mrs. Kanimozhi B   Assistant Professor 

      Department of English 

      Nirmala College for Women  

      Coimbatore 

The Office Bearers and the Executive Members discussed on the Registration of the Association. 

The following key points were discussed: steps to be taken to increase the life members of the 

association, regular activities for the Alumnae, contribution of alumnae to the alma mater, the 

‘bylaws’ of the association.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



A meeting was held on 13.02.2018 to collect data of renowned Alumnae down the years 

from each Department. From each Department one representative for OSA was nominated. It 

was also decided to invite an alumna as a resource person for a Guest Lecture from each 

Department.  

 An essay Competition titled “My College, My Story” was conducted for all the Alumnae 

in the month of December. In connection with the Sports Day and College Day, invitations were 

sent to all the Life Members of the Association and conducted games for the Alumnae. 

 In Connection with the Valedictory of the College a photographic competition on the 

topic “Frame the Happiness” was conducted for all the final year Undergraduate and 

Postgraduate Students on 27.03.2019. The following were the Prize Winners of the Photographic 

Competition: 

 I Prize  Srivarshini   III B.Sc Mathematics SF 

 II Prize  Monisha  II M.A History 

 III Prize Philomene Catherine  II M.A History  

  

The OSA Day -a Get Together followed by an Orchestra “A Musical Delight” was 

organised on 2nd March 2019 for all the Alumnae. Our students of the past and present performed 

as singers for the orchestra. On the same day, OSA Scholarships were presented to the students 

of all discipline. Nearly 70 students were benefitted from our scholarships.  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 10.04.2019 the Staff Welfare Committee has organised a Farewell Felicitation for all 

the Retiring Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff Members. Rev. Sr. Dr. Arul Seeli, Vice Principal, 

Nirmala College for Women, Mrs. Dhaya Marie Rexina, Dean of Student Affairs, Nirmala 

College for Women, Dr. R. Miriam, Associate Professor & Head, Department of Geography, 

Nirmala College for Women, Mrs. Evelyn Vijaya, Assistant Professor, Department of BBA, 

Nirmala College for Women were honoured with a sapling and cash of Rs.5000/- each and Mr. 

Durai, Driver, Nirmala College for Women were honoured with the sapling and a cash of 

Rs.2500/- for their enormous service rendered to Nirmala.  

 On 19.04.2019 the Office Bearers met in Room No: 57 and discussed on the activities for 

the next academic year. The following were discussed: Competitions to be conducted for 

alumnae, competitions to be conducted for final year students, inviting alumna as Resource 

Person and honour them with a memento. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


